
P.O. Box 3718 
West Sedona, P2 86340 
June 21, 1990 

William Cooper 
Box 301 
1 .744 Beach Blvd. 
Huntington Beach , CA 9.648 

Dear Bill: 

It is with some chagrin that I arrive at the need to write you for 
the return of the documents I loaned you to photocopy on your last 
visit to Sedona. 

Those documents, some of which are irreplaible, were not meant to 
leave town. _,I thought it was implicit and quid pro quo after you 
required th#e overnight return of your mimeographed and newspaper 
material after letting me photocopy it that you would treat my material 
in likewise fashion. 

When you were here, I told you that, as investigatorsi our most valuable 
asset was our ciiedibility. Yours has been diminished by your failure 
to timely returniiy research material. Cut your losses and put it in 
the mail tbday, registered. 

Singe ni 

ED DeMAR 


